Come join us for the formal dedication of the new playground at the Elementary!

Dedicated to the youth of the community in memory of Gabriel Michael Namuth 7/10/2003-4/18/2016.

Where: Gather on the basketball court adjacent to the new playground.

When: Sunday, October 16, 2016 at 5:30 p.m.

Refreshments will be served after a brief ceremony.

A project of this magnitude could not happen without the generous support and hard work of many individuals and organizations. We are part of an amazing community here in Fort Calhoun, where we live the words of the adage, "it takes a village to raise a child" as is evident by the spectacular result of this project.

We would like to recognize and thank the organizations and individuals that made this project possible.

- Pioneers For Education (PFE), 2013-17 officers Anna Barta, Melanie Bonacii, Annie Halford, Robyn Lammers, Amy Melville, Cheryl Miller, Pauline Pechnik, Kelli Shaner, Melany Towerton, Dara Waters, and all members and supporters (past and present).
- City of Fort Calhoun: Mayor, Mitch Robinson, the Council, Randy Magill, Bob Prieksat, David Romans, Nick Schuler.
- Board of Education: Michael Conrad, Steve Dethlefs, Jon Genoways, Chad Grosse-Rhode, Robin Kister, Kelli Shaner
- Dr. Donald Johnson, Superintendent
- Drew Wagner, Elementary Principal
- District Staff
- Brook Bench
- Eric Crouch and Crouch Recreation (play structure and materials) and Dostal Construction (installation)
- Roger Whitefoot
- Cameron Shaner
- Ieff Shaner
- JJ Schueth-Granite and Marble Interiors
- S.E. Smith and Sons
- Larry Richling

